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Submitted by: Rebecca Rappold, Principal

Student Attendance

Big Sky School Glendale School

August: 99.58% August: 100%

September: 98.72% September: 95.17%

October: 98.62% October: 96.30%

November: 95.75% November: 94.74%

December: 94.65% December: 93.33%

January: 94.05% January 93.78%

February: 97.59% February: 97.89%

Staff Attendance:
August- 100%

September- 90%
October- 95%

November- 95%
December-94%
January-90%
February-89%

Strengths:

Students have made significant progress regarding their academic achievement, as well as 
positive classroom behavior this school year.  Teachers have established consistent routines, 
procedures, and expectations and students are thriving at both school!

Concerns/Needs:

It is challenging to create a consistent counseling & library schedule for Big Sky & Glendale 
Schools.  Distance & travel from Browning, weather, a staff resignation, and staff availability for 
replacement has been a challenge both this year and last.  



School Calendar for the Month:

                                                                                                                               

Glendale Colony School
Submitted by: Cindy Show

Greetings from Glendale,

I continue to be pleased with student progress and attendance. February was a quiet 
month. Fun events included a Valentines Day party and a visit from the GNP ranger. 
The rangers are always so prepared and have such interesting and engaging activities 
to share. Alex Wipf was the winner of our “I Love to Read” challenge. He received a bag 
full of goodies. Congratulations Alex! Wishing you all a very merry March.

Your partner in education,



Cindy Show/Glendale Colony teacher
  

ALEX WIPF, Grade 2- I LOVE TO READ challenge WINNER!

Big Sky Colony School
Submitted by: Ellen Christoferson & Jackie Racine

We had a 98% attendance rate for the month of February. We were not unhappy when 
the groundhog saw his shadow on February 2nd because our students love winter. Our 
students have really begun to take an interest in reading the whole novel after having 
excerpts in their reading curriculum.  We have been able to bring some of the books 
from the public library to foster a love of reading.  The students created a book of 
similes.  They enjoyed being both the author and illustrator.  The rangers came and 
gave the students a lesson on trees and the impact of fire on them.  We had a lovely 
Valentine's party on February 14.

Respectfully submitted,
Ms. Racine

Mrs. Christoferson


